
Pulpit Announcements 
Seventeenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

July 30, 2023 
 

 

• Our charitable tithe this weekend will go to the Women’s Enrichment Center, 

which is an outreach to unwed mothers and young moms in need of help. 

We’re happy to support this important local effort! 

 

• The flowers in the sanctuary this weekend are in memory of Lawrence Carter. 

May he rest in peace. 

 

• This weekend, we have sign-ups for our Nocturnal Adoration this coming 

Friday and Saturday, August 4-5. Please be generous with your time and give 

an hour of prayer to the Lord and your parish family. 

 

• This coming Friday, August 4, we will have our monthly Mass of the Sacred 

Heart at 7:00 PM. Confessions will follow the Mass and continue until 

Midnight. 

 

• This coming Saturday, August 5, we will have our monthly Healing Mass with 

the Anointing of the Sick at 11:00 AM. Confessions will precede the Mass 

from 9:00 AM – 10:30 AM. Our prayer teams and parish brunch will follow 

the Mass. All are welcome! 

 

• Our new Sacred Heart Homeschool Co-op begins this September 12 for 

elementary Grades K – 5. The Co-op will meet at Our Lady of Grace on 

Tuesdays from 10:15 AM – 2:00 PM in the Parish Hall. If you are interested, 

please contact Mary Ellen Wolfe. Her contact information is located on our 

parish website and in the pastor’s column. 

https://www.womensenrichmentcenter.com/

